
Headteacher: Tanya Smith 
Stanstead Flying High Academy, Stanstead Avenue, Rise Park, Nottingham, NG5 5BL 

Telephone: 0115 915 6300, Website: www.stansteadprimary.co.uk  
Email: admin@stanstead.nottingham.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Tanya Smith 
Stanstead Flying High Academy, Stanstead Avenue, Rise Park, Nottingham, NG5 5BL 

Telephone: 0115 915 6300, Website: www.stansteadprimary.co.uk  
Email: admin@stanstead.nottingham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th September 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

  

Welcome back to the new academic year. It is fantastic to see all the children back in 

school and welcome them back to Stanstead Flying High Academy. I am so proud of how 

well they have settled into school. They have come back looking super smart in their new 

uniforms. 
 

I would like to share a few notices with you as we start the school year… 

 

Subject Specialists 

We are lucky to have some specialist staff working in our school this year, they teach P.E, 

music and computing and will be working with some of our classes. They will be in school 

each Tuesday, so I am sure some of your children will be telling you all about it next 

week. 

 

Outdoor Resources 

We have added some additional resources to our school field, which the children are really 

enjoying playing with this week.  

 

Key Dates 

The dates for Autumn 1 are as follows: 

Friday 8th September: Class Newsletters will be available on the school website 

Thursday 21st September: Stanstead Flying High Academy Launch 3:30-5:30pm 

Monday 25th September: Year 6 SATs Parent Expectation Evening 3:30pm 

Wednesday 27th September: Phonics Parent morning 9:00am 

Thursday 28th September: Macmillan Coffee Morning 8:45am 

Friday 29th September: INSET DAY 

Friday 6th October: EYFS Stay and Play 8:45 – 9:15am 

Friday 13th October: Reading for Pleasure Yr1-6 2.30pm – 3.15pm 

Thursday 19th October: Grandparent’s tea and scone afternoon 2.15 -3.15pm 

Friday 20th October: Last day of half term for children 

Monday 6th November: Autumn 2 Term starts 

 

Proud to be a 
part of the 
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Stanstead Flying High Academy Launch 

 

 

 

We are really looking forward to our launch event on Thursday 21st September. We hope 

you can all make it so we can celebrate together! 

 

If there is anybody who would like to have a stall at the launch, please let us know. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support and please feel free to contact school at any 

time if you would like to discuss anything or have any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Tanya Smith 

Head Teacher 


